
April 30, 2025  

Statement of Interest 
Ana Vargas – Community Action Commission 

I am writing to express my sincere interest in renewing my term on the Community Action 
Commission. It would be an honor to continue serving in this role, which aligns closely with 
both my personal values and professional commitment to supporting the residents of Monterey 
County. 

In my current role as a Chronic Disease Prevention Specialist with the Monterey County Health 
Department, I work to promote healthier lifestyles and prevent long-term health conditions in our 
communities. I also assist residents in navigating and accessing vital health care services through 
Social Services. These responsibilities have deepened my understanding of the challenges our 
residents face and strengthened my resolve to help address them. 

Serving on the Community Action Commission has been a meaningful opportunity for me to 
grow as a leader and community advocate. I am passionate about continuing this work—
supporting programs that promote equity, self-sufficiency, and improved quality of life for our 
most vulnerable populations. 

Thank you for considering my application to renew my term. I am excited about the possibility 
of continuing to work collaboratively with the Commission and the broader community to make 
a lasting impact. 

Sincerely, 
 

Ana Vargas 

.  

 


